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SOUTHERN CARIBBEAN   
 

“The Lord is good, a refuge in times of trouble. 
He cares for those who trust in Him” (Nahum 1:7). 

 
Please continue with us in heartfelt prayer as multiple hurricanes have devastated the Southern 
Caribbean Islands.  St. Thomas, St. John, Puerto Rico, Cuba, Dominican Republic, and many 
small islands have are still recovering from the storms. Randy Burtis, the Palau team’s 
Caribbean coordinator has been in contact with pastors and other church leaders since the 
devastation in St. Thomas, Haiti, Antigua, and the Grenadines. We lift up all those impacted by 
these storms and pray God’s sustaining provision, presence, power, protection, and hope. 
 

“Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of mercies and God of all 
comfort, who comforts us in all our affliction, so that we may be able to comfort those who are 

in any affliction with the comfort with which we ourselves are comforted by God”  
(2 Corinthians 1:3-4). 

 
May the Lord strengthen each person and grant them strength, wisdom, peace, and safety.   
Pray for wisdom and God’s favor as LPA personnel minister with these islanders. 
 
“Sing to the Lord a new song, His praise from the end of the earth, you who go down to the sea, 

and all that fills it, the coastland and their habitants. … Let them give glory to the Lord, and 
declare His praise in the coastlands” (Isaiah 42:10,12). 

 
CUBA --- Future Date 
 
Pray for supernatural opportunities and favor with Communist government officials in opening 
avenues of evangelism and Good Samaritan help to Cuba. 
 
Pray for one of our team members who has access to Cuba to be able to make contacts. Pray 
for the underground Church and Pastors during this time of great trial and devastation.   

 
“The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few. Therefore, pray earnestly to the Lord of the 

harvest to send out laborers into His harvest” (Luke 10:2). 
 
Please pray for connections with evangelists in the Caribbean region, that the Lord will open 
doors for ministry. LPA desires to connect and encourage future Next Generation Alliance 
evangelists. 
 
Blessings! 
Glenda & Debbie  


